
This is for information to all concerned that the Board of Directors of Unilever Consumer 
Care Limited (“Company”) in its 302nd meeting held on Monday, 26th April 2021 at 04:00 
p.m. has adopted, among others, the Un-Audited Financial Statements for the �rst 
quarter (Q1) ended on 31st March 2021 and disclosed the following: 

II) In the same meeting the Board of Directors has further resolved to initiate necessary 
acts, steps and process to resume manufacturing activities of food products and 
other commercial activities at Company’s Chattogram site located at North Kattali, 
Fouzderhat Industrial Area, Chattogram within Q4 2022.
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